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Exec,

Attached is a scan of the Submission Form Flyer handed out by Anna Gerraty at the TACA meeting last night.

I thought I would circulate it as it has a lot questions/points related to our area and Anna will not be going through the entire Report in
detail at our Public Meeting - so we need to have our questions ready.

Electronic copies of the Draft Plan are available at: 

https://www.tasman.govt.nz/my-council/public-consultation/current-consultations/draft-moutere-waimea-ward-reserve-management-
plan-feedback/

Cheers,
Paul.
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